
Young Social Entrepreneur (YSE) Programme Hiatus FAQs 

 
1. Why is the programme on hiatus? 

• The YSE programme is on a hiatus to allow time for strategic review and enhancement. This pause will 

enable us to better align the programme with evolving needs and industry best practices, ensuring a 

more impactful experience for participants. 

2. When will the programme resume? 

• We do not have a specific timeline for its return. We will keep stakeholders informed of any 

developments via our official channels. 

3. Will there be any changes to the programme when it resumes? 

• Yes, we are taking this hiatus to make improvements based on feedback and evolving trends. The 

refreshed programme will aim to provide even greater value and a more robust experience for 

participants. 

4. How can I stay informed about programme updates? 

• To stay informed, please check our website at www.sif.org.sg regularly, subscribe to our mailing list or 

follow us on our social media channels to stay updated on SIF’s programmes and initiatives.  

o Instagram & YouTube: @siforg 

o Facebook: Singapore International Foundation 

o LinkedIn: singapore-international-foundation 

• We will keep all stakeholders updated on major developments and announcements. 

5. Will similar programmes be available in the meantime? 

• We encourage interested individuals to explore alternative youth development programmes listed on 

our website.  

6. Will past participants receive ongoing support during the hiatus? 

• Yes, past participants (alumni) can still reach out to us for support, resources, and networking 

opportunities during the hiatus. We are committed to supporting our alumni even when the programme 

is temporarily paused. 

7. How will the hiatus affect ongoing projects or commitments? 

• We are committed to fulfilling any ongoing projects and commitments. The hiatus mainly impacts new 

programme cycles, ongoing work will continue as planned and our team will provide support where 

needed. 

8. Will the hiatus impact any programme certifications or recognitions? 

• The hiatus will not affect any certifications, recognitions, or achievements participants/alumni have 

already received.  

9. Can I still contact the programme team during the hiatus? 

• Yes, our team remains available to address any questions you might have. Feel free to reach out to us 

via yse@sif.org.sg!  

 

http://www.sif.org.sg/
https://oi.vresp.com/?fid=643bffc1a0
mailto:yse@sif.org.sg
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10. How can I provide feedback or suggestions for the programme? 

• We welcome all feedback and suggestions! Please reach out yse@sif.org.sg. 
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